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District Directors

Dennis and Jan Peterson

I hope this finds everyone healthy and happy. We are moving closer to spring and can
almost see riding season around the corner. Let’s get some of that TLC applied to the Gold
Wings and be ready to ride when the time comes.

We just put the operations meeting and winter event behind us. The team tried to put out
some good information; we hope some of it was helpful. If there was something missing
in the operations meeting let us know so we can make the adjustments for next year.

I would like to thank Troy Hurt for finding us a great facility for the day. I think the size
and location fit our requirements very well. I will say I could have done better in giving
out the location but in my defense I will say I had no idea there was going to be the Home
Show next door. Without the home show, finding our building would have been much
easier.

Instead of thanking everyone that helped individually I am just going to thank the entire
team and everyone else that assisted with the day. How about the Winter Event? I think
everyone had a great time. Again if there was something missing or some change you
would like to see let me know and we will see if we can work it out for next year.

I guess now is when we start the sprint to Spring Fling. We have about two months till
Spring Fling, I believe it is time to make all your plans and get your room reserved. You
may want to plan your group ride to Pigeon Forge; this is always a fun ride as a group. It is
definitely time to get your registration in and secure your tickets for the dinner show after
closing. I have been told there are only about fifty rooms left at the Evergreen Smoky
Mountain Lodge so I would not wait much longer. As you may know by now the Rama-
da Inn was purchased by a different company and is now the Evergreen Smoky
Mountain Lodge and Convention Center. They have made some changes, the
change that will affect us is “they no longer allow pets in the hotel or the convention
center” this means we will have to cancel the pet costume contest for Thursday




night. Chapter directors if you have a work assignment you want for your chapter please e-mail me and let
me know. I am hoping for a good showing from Tennessee this year, this is our largest get together and it is
important that all chapters are represented and come to enjoy the rally. Don’t forget the talent show (no tal-
ent required) we have some great acts on the stage so if you decide not to be on stage at least be there to en-
joy the hard work of others. Now with Max running the show I have heard that safest place in house is on
stage.

We are going to have the Couple of the Year Selection at Spring Fling again this year so couples lets get
ready to be up on stage and show us what you got. I can tell you from experience that it is a lot of fun and it
is very rewarding. Along that line Chapter Directors don’t forget your Couple of the Year Baskets. We have
seen some very good baskets came through in years past. The sale of the basket tickets goes to support the
Couple of the Year in their travels.

I guess I should mention the Spring Fling LLogo contest. We had a few entries, they were all great but we did
have to pick just one for the shirts. The one we picked was submitted by Wink Rager from Chapter TN-A.
When you see Wink around congratulate her, she did a great job.

I guess by now everyone has heard about the Horizons Program coming up. On March 28, the Horizon
Workshop will be held at the Trinity United Methodist Church on Jones Blvd in Murfreesboro. This is a
good work shop for anyone who wants to know more about how the Association operates and why. David
Hill has put out a couple reminders on group works. If you want to know more about the program send
David Hill an e-mail and I am sure he will help you out. This is a work shop I would recommend for all
Chapter Directors especially the new directors. Please give it some thought and I think you will enjoy it.

We have some new Chapter Directors that have stepped up to assist their chapters and I am sure we will see
some good things from them. Chapter TN-C Thomas & Carolyn Jarrell, Chapter TN-E Walter & Barba-
ra Donnell, Chapter TN-F Gene & Donna Dunn, Chapter TN-N Ross Cole, Chapter TN-V Corliss
Cooper. Make sure you thank them for stepping up when you meet them. Of course any time you have a
new Chapter Director, you also have a Director that is stepping down. Chapter TN-C Richard & Connie
Pendleton, Chapter TN-E Robert (Murray) Dunkin, Chapter TN-F Bruce & Gayle Babcock, Chapter
TN-N Jeff & Shari Douglas, Chapter TN-V John & Sheila Billings. To the directors that are stepping
down a big thank you for all the time and dedication you have given to your chapters during your time of
service. When we see these folks around be sure and thank them for what they have done for our Chapters
and District. I am sure we will see a lot of these folks in other positions soon. Serving the membership is
something that is hard to walk away from.

Dennis & Jan Peterson
TN District Directors

gwrratn.dd@gmail.com
931-302-5283
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Assistant District Director East TN

Richard and Connie Pendleton

B g

Spring Time is fast approaching and everyone is chomping at the bits to saddle their trusty Gold Wing and
ride with fellow Chapter Members to a favorite scenic ride, a ride to a favorite eating establishment, and a
favorite ice cream store. Also, included would be a plaque chasing ride to a Chapter to capture a COY
plaque or Traveling Plaque, or just to visit a fellow Chapter just for a little fun ad fellowship with other
Wingers.

Spring Fling is also right around the corner and we hope everyone is excited as we are for this great
event. We hope everyone is making plans to attend and being a part of Spring Fling

Just a reminder be sure to get your reservations in for Chapter C's Steak Out, for more information please
call Tom Jarrell at 423-383-0339 or email: tjarrell@charter.net.

Ride and Be Safe!!

Richard & Connie Pendleton

Assistant District Directors

Teeaw
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Assistant District Director
Middle/West TN

Vickie and Troy Hurt

SPRING is almost Here

Well the OPS meeting and the Winter Event is in the books, we hope everyone had a good time. There
was a lot of information that was discussed. Dennis Peterson swore in three new Chapter Directors for
Tennessee Chapters E, V and Chapter N, I gave them some advice that Sam Winters gave me... KEEP IT
SIMPLE AND MAKE IT FUN! We know they will do a good job and we want them to know we are here if
they need anything. Also we want to thank the ones that have stepped down, we know they will help their
Chapter in any way they can.

Groupworks is the new thing that everyone is learning to use to get the word out about events. Chapter A's
ACD Karen Thomas went over this at the OPS meeting and she will be doing this at the next Chapter A
gathering on February 25th. We would like to Thank Karen & Steve for all the hard work they did.

Spring Fling is right here on us so please get registered ASAP. Early bird is March 2nd. This really helps
the District out planning everything. Be sure and get your rooms if you have not done so they are going
pretty fast. There will be a lot things taking place so be sure and check the schedule. Registration starts on
Thursday April 30th at 8am to Spm.

Also if your Chapter plans on going to the dinner show you can send one check to Bob Mack with the
names of the members going. We have seen this show and folks it really is a good show and the food was
very good. The price is also good they did give everyone a cut rate. It is a good way to end a GREAT
WEEKEND WITH FRIENDS!

There are several ARC and TRC classes coming up. On April 11th Chapter A will have an ARC course

range only no class room for only $25.00. It will be held at the Gallatin Civic Center please contact Steve
Thomas.

Chapter Z also will be having a Medic First class on March 21st at Charlie and Pam Huffman's at 1pm.
The cost is 820.00 per person please let know at their March 14th gathering if you are coming.

Also Chapter E will have their gathering on March 21st same place as always. The bowling alley is hav-
ing a big tournament on the second weekend and they need the room. Please pass this on to your members.

Take Care & Ride SAFE IN 2020

Troy & Vickie Hurt
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Tom and Merrilee Peck

2019 TN District Couple of the Year

As the year begins and many of the chapters have selected their Chapter 2020
Couple and Individual of the year. I would like to request all the chapter Directors
to send me a brief note listing their name and ask that you attach a photo of them.
Our web master will be able to highlight the couples on the web site and the district
newsletter. Also if any of the selected Couples choose to take the next step and
move forward to be considered for the District Couple of the year. Please contact us
so we can do all the necessary paperwork to prepare your couple for this process.
Most of the information you will need is located on the national web site, just go

to gwrra.org/programs/MEP/Couple of the Year. You can page down

where you will find District Couple of the Year where there is lots of helpful infor-
mation listed. Couple of the Year Handbook is also available here. If you still

have questions, please contact us. Thanks.

Tom & Merrilee Peck

District Couple of the Year and COY coordinators
email: tomkatpeck@msn.com

Phone: 423-494-9818
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Event Coordinators

Spring Fling is almost here

I am working on getting the Talent Show Application updated and on the website. You should be able to get
it in the next few days. I hope a lot of you are waiting to get the latest version to send in. I promise it will be
on the District Website in the next few days.

We hope you had a lot of fun at Winter Event. Just think, all that fun in only 3 hours, how much fun will 3
days at Spring Fling be. Three full days of fun, entertainment, education, shopping and friends. Start getting

things together for a great time. That’s all for now.

Max and Renee Thomas
Event Coordinator

HARRY
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District Membership Enbancement
Program Coordinators (MEPC)

Dennis and Anne Greer

I have been asked on several occasions about the GWRRA Life Member Program. Former GWRRA
President, Anita Alkire, addressed that in her May 2019 Insight article click on link below to see that arti-
cle (http://gwrra.org/oconnect/newsletter/2019/InsightNewsletter0519.pdf?v=1). In a nutshell, there have
been 3 “Life” member programs since GWRRA started. Original “Life Member” program ran until 2001.
You became a “Life” member after 20 consecutive years as a GWRRA member. In 2002/2003 the
“Gold” member program was introduced. Anyone with 10 years or more of GWRRA membership was
permitted to purchase the remaining years to get them to the 20 year mark. These members became
“Gold” members. Gold members had privileges similar to “Life” members. However, this program ended

in 2007. The “New Life” member program started in 2007. “New Life” members pay reduced dues. The
New Life program is in existence today. Everyone in the Life, Gold, or New Life program should receive
reduced registration at Wing Ding and several District Rallies.

Let me tell you about a couple who joined as a “Family membership” but decided to save money and
dropped the spouse for several years. When it was time to get their “Life member” patches they were told
the spouse was not qualified because they had not been a member for several of those 20 years. Lesson
here is: “your spouse is worth the $10 per year. Besides, if you take them to a Rally they have to pay non-
member entry.

Spring is almost here. So sign up for Spring Fling April 30 — 2 May in Pigeon Forge. But before you
do that make sure your bike is ready for all those spring rides.

Until next time,

Dennis and Anne Greer
TN District MEPCs

Please correspond with me at: TN.MEPC(@gmail.com
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MEDIC
First Aid’

INTERNATIONAL

.

TENNESSEE DISTRICT MFA CPR COORDINATORS

Medic first aid CPR District Coordinators

The new years CPR classes are getting started. We have aclass scheduled for Chapter Z on March

21 in Columbia. If you need to get in this class, please contact us at buffmanpam26(@gmail.com.
Or 931-626-9906

Chapter F has a class scheduled for March 7in Jefferson City. If you need to get in this class,
Pplease contact Gary Hamilton at tn.gw.de2019(Q) kgmailk.com or 865-661-9121

There will be a CPR class at Spring fling on Friday May 1.1f you are interested in this class,
please contact Charlie or Pam Huffman at the above address or phone numiber.

The Chapter directors were given a list of members whose CPR certification is about to expire at
the Ops meeting. If you need to schedule a class, please .let us know.

Charlie and Pam Huffman
TN district MEA/ CPR Coordinators
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Motorist Awareness Coordinator
Bill and Debbie Archer
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Ride Coordinator
Herschel & Sherrie Anderson

Where has February gone, seems like just yesterday we were at Winter Event and having fun with all who
attended. It was great seeing everyone again. It was a good meeting with lots of ideas brought forward. The
rest of the month seems to have been mostly rain and somewhat cool. Good time to do the routine mainte-
nance and insure all is ready for better weather. We are looking forward to setting up some district rides to
various locations for lunch or entertainment venues. If you have suggestions please send them to me

at hha52@hotmail.com.

Ride safe and enjoy,
Herschel & Sherrie

Spring
Forward!
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GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION

Rider Educators

March Message from the District Educators

Saturday February 22 I took my grandchildren to visit chapter T in Knoxville. They are some of the youngest
members of GWRRA and love attending events and chapter meetings. Upon arrival I realized that I had left my
wallet at home, things got busy as we were getting ready to leave and I just forgot it. Thanks to Bobby Cash we
were able to have breakfast. Why am I telling this embarrassing story? How can I use this to promote rider edu-
cation and rider safety? We do a bike check before we ride, check the tires, the lights, the fluids correct. If I had
done a pre leaving check I would have noticed no wallet. Some times we get rushed, or something else comes
up and we lose track of what we were supposed to do. How many times have we seen someone show up for a
chapter ride on an empty tank, or riding on a low tire or the core is showing on the tire. We need to have a
check list to follow and not deviate from that list. It could be the difference between a great ride or a bummer
of a ride. Just a thought.

We have scheduled several training classes coming up this spring. We are having a ARC/TRC rider course in
Gallatin on April 11, thanks to chapter A and Steve Thomas. Chapter Z is hosting a TRC class in Columbia on
April 25t And we are having a ARC/TRC class in Maryville May 30t. We are working with Chapter F to have
a ARC/TRC class in Mottistown sometime in September. Hopefully we can set up a class in Jackson some time
in the fall. All the scheduled classes are listed on the district web page, and groupworks.

We are also having training in Medic First Aid. One class is set for March 7t in Jefferson City. It is posted on
the web page and Group Works. We do have about 5 slots open at this time. If you want to come contact me.
Charlie and Pam our Medic First Aid Coordinators also are setting up some classes in middle Tennessee.

We try to schedule classes so all our membership can attend. If one chapter sponsors a class all members are
invited, we need to fill the classes to maximum capacity to make it cost efficient.

Working on the bike show and light show for Spring Fling. Roger will expand on that in his article. Don’t forget
to sign up for the Masters Breakfast at Spring Fling.

Ride safe and have fun. Go out and visit out sister chapters.
Gary & Patti

Senior District Educators
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GOLD WING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION

Assistant Rider Educators

Roger and Marie Crow

SPRING FLING HAPPENINGS

Spring Fling (April 30 to May 2) will be here before we know it. Here are some items for those
that are interested in the Bike Show, Light Show, Masters Breakfast and Rider Education Semi-
nars.

BIKE SHOW

The bike show will again be under Tennessee Bike Show rules (copies provided when regis-
tering), not national rules. There will be nine classes. We are going to have 1800 bike, 1800
trike, 1500 bike and 1500 trike classes. In the 1200, 1100, 1000, Valkyrie and Others class will
include both bikes and trikes together in each category. Bikes with add-on kits (Voyager, etc)
will be in the Valkyrie or Others class. There will not be any separate classes with trailers and
or sidecars. All participants must be fully registered for Spring Fling. No bike show registra-
tions will be accepted after 5:00 PM deadline on Friday May 1, 2020. Awards will be given
out for 15! and 2™ places in each of the nine classes as well as a Best of Show Award.

LIGHT SHOW

Class I All motorcycles and trikes with non-flashing lights. Exception: 4-way
stock flashers, modulating headlight and/or alternating flashing brake lights. Any
color is acceptable.

All lights, mountings and wires must be permanently attached to the cycle and acces-
sories and must not interfere with the safe operation of the motorcycle. (No taped on
or tied-on temporary lights.)

Class II Motorcycles and trikes with a sidecar and/or trailer with non-flashing
lights. Rules are same as above.

ClassIII  All bikes, trikes, trailers and sidecars with computerized lighting and
or alternating brake lights, these may be in Classes I or II.

Anything goes with lighting as long as the lights are mounted and wired and do not in
any way, jeopardize the safe operation of the motorcycle.
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All participants must be fully registered for Spring Fling.

No light show registrations will be accepted after 5:00 PM deadline on Thursday April 30,
2020.

The number of lights on the bike will not determine the winner. Judging will be based upon
the continuity, the overall pattern and the general appearance of the display.

The lights, mounting and wiring cannot, in any way, jeopardize the safe operation of the mo-
torcycle.

Plaques will be given out for 1 place only in each of the three classes.

MASTERS BREAKFAST

Cost is $15.00 for each person. You must be pre-registered for the Masters Breakfast. No
tickets will be sold on site.

SEMINARS:

One (1) Co-Rider Seminar
One (1) Medic 1°T Aid and CPR Class
One (1) Motorcycle Crash Scene Response Seminar

. Happy~ b
- St. Patrick’s Day... %

THE CROWE’S NEST
(Roger & Marie)
SENIOR TN ADE’s



TN District News

UNIVERSITY

District University Coordinators
David & Karen Hill

It’s almost Spring (hopefully)! With that in mind, think about improving your riding safety knowledge and
skills by taking University modules, an ARC or TRC, Medic First Aid or any other course that will improve
your knowledge about safety on the road.

The Horizons Program would be a good start. There will be a Horizons Program in Murfreesboro on March
28 at the Trinity United Methodist Church which is located at 2303 Jones Blvd. Because there are 4 mod-
ules in the program, we will start promptly at 9:00 am and we should be through by 5:00 pm at the latest.

Because of the length of the program, we will not have time to run out to your favorite eating establishment
for lunch so we will be making arrangements to have lunch brought in. The cost of the lunch and the snacks
which will be available all morning will be $7.00 per person. Please send checks to David Hill, 2152 Ra-
venscourt Dr, Thompsons Station, TN 37179 by March 21. These funds will be used to purchase the snacks,
coffee, soft drinks, water and lunch. If there are any funds left, they will be donated to the Church for letting
us use their facilities (they are not charging us for the facilities).

Spring Fling 2020 is another opportunity to further your safety knowledge. All classes will be on Friday in
the Conference Center. Co-Rider Seminar, Chapter MEC Role, and Women in Leadership Roles will be
from 9:00 am to 10:30 am. Medic First Aid will be from 9:00 am to 1:00 pm. Beginning at 10:30 am and
ending at 12:00 noon will be Retention, Motorcycle Crash Scene Response, and Distracted Drivers. The lo-
cations for each of these classes will be posted inside the Conference Center.

Keep watch on Groupworks. Various classes are posted periodically. Unless otherwise stated in the class
notification, anyone is welcome to take any class anywhere. If you’re close to any of the surrounding states,
you can take classes there too. Just be sure to scan or take a photo of the class roster so we can make sure
you are credited for the class.

I don’t know about you but we are ready for Spring. Please contact us if you need a class or have a question.
We’ll do what we can to help.

We’ll see you on the road!

David & Karen Hill
TN DUCS

0.0
(615) 300-2977 ‘

tnwingrider@me.com
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Tennessee Gold Wing Road Riders Association is proud to be a part of the Gold Wing Road Riders Association
(GWRRA). GWRRA is an international association for owners of Gold Wings and Valkyries, owners of other makes
and models of motorcycles are welcome to join us as we continue to enjoy the pleasures of riding our motorcycles
while sharing with our ‘friends for fun, safety, and knowledge.’ Join us!

For more information:

www.gwrratn.org - Information on GWRRA in Tennessee

www.gwrra.org - Information on GWRRA National/International 21423 N 11th Ave Phoenix, AZ 85027
Phone(800) 843-9460 e Fax(623) 581-3844

Directors of GWRRA Jere and Sherry Goodman or director@gwrra.org

TENNESSEE DISTRICT STAFF

District Director
Dennis & Jan Peterson
931-302-5283
gwrratn.dd@gmail.com

District Rider Educator
Gary & Patti Hamilton
865-982-7905
tn.gw.de2019@gmail.com

Membership Enhancement Coordinator
Dennis & Anne Greer

931-728-1463

TN.MEPC@gmail.com

Event Coordinator
Max & Renee’ Thomas
615-202-0499
mlt1958(@comcast.net

Webmaster

Donald & Sheila Luth
615-830-9131
dluth3@gmail.com

Assistant District Director
Vickie & Troy Hurt
615-351-6629

gwtrachaptera@gmail.com

Assistant Rider Educator
Roger & Marie Crowe
423-892-2976
racrowel@comcast.net

Motorist Awareness Coordinator
Bill and Debbie Archer
615-504-3068
gwtider64@yahoo.com

Treasurer

Bob Mack

865-258-9872
thunderchief452@yahoo.com

Assistant District Directors
Connie & Richard Pendleton
423-914-5275
r-cpend@charter.net

Medic First Aid Coordinator
Charlie and Pam Huffman
931-215-1650
huffmanpam26@gmail.com

Ride Coordinator

Herschel & Sherrie Anderson
931-306-2740

hha52@hot mail .com

University Coordinator
David & Karen Hill
615-300-2977
tnwingrider@me.com

District Couple of the Year
Tom & Merrilee Peck
423-907-9712
tomkatpeck@msn.com
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TN Chapter Gatherings
Meeting Day, Time, and Places
(Please send corrections to pattihamilton@charter.net)

Chapter A Chapter A2

Last Tuesday 3rd Monday

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Golden Corral Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 6:30 pm, Shoney's

315 Old Lebanon Dirt Rd., Hermitage, TN 1021 W Lamar Alexander Pkwy, Maryville, TN
CD Troy & Vickie Hurt, 615-351-6629 CD Bob Mack, 865-258-9872

Chapter B Chapter C

1st Tuesday 3rd Tuesday

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Shoney’s Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00pm, Mama’s House
2405 Andersonville Hwy, Clinton, TN 2608 N John B Dennis Hwy, Kingsport, TN

Exit 122 off I-75 (Rt 61-Museum Exit) CD Thomas & Carolyn Jarrell 423-383-0339

Senior CD Tom Peck, 423-907-9712

Chapter C2 Chapter E
3rd Thursday 2nd Saturday
Eat at 6:30 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Lacosta Restaurant, Eat 9:00 am/Meet 10:00 am

138 The Crossings Crossville TN Smyrna Bowling Center 95 Weakley Rd. Smyrna, TN

CD Randy Ryan 985-201-3791 CD Walter & Barbara Donnell 615-273-4058

Chapter F Chapter G

3nd Thursday 3rd Thursday

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Golden Corral Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Gondola

2905 W Andrew Johnson Hwy, Morristown, TN 412 E Carroll St., Tullahoma, TN

CD Gene & Donna Dunn gened4288@aol.com CD Dennis & Anne Greer, 931-728-1463

Chapter H Chapter L

4th Saturday 1st Saturday

Eat at 9:00 am/Meet at 10:00am, Shoneys Eat 9:00 am/Meet 10 am, Belle's Little Country Kitchen
Hwy 96, Franklin, TN 210 W. High Street , Lebanon, TN 37087

CD Will & Thu Horsley, (615) 483-2335 Senior CD Andrew & Debbie Smith, 615-784-9772
Chapter M Chapter N

2nd Tuesday 1st Saturday

Eat at 6:00 pm / Meet at 7:00 pm Meet at 5:00 pm / Meet 6:00 pm Olympic Steak House
550 Ft. Loudon Medical Ctr. Dr., Lenoir City, TN 5711 Hwy 412 South, Bells, TN 38006

CD Brian & Loretta Richards, 865-249-6173 CD Ross Cole 731-415-9052
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Chapter O Chapter Q
1st Tuesday Last Monday

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Golden Corral
350 Stuart Rd., NE Cleveland, TN
CD Shane McAmis & Amanda Cronan, 423-310-5903

Chapter S

3rd Saturday

Eat at 1:00 pm/Meet at 2:00 pm,

My Time Café, 100 Main St., Portland, TN

CD Grant and Carol Bottomley, 615 - 337 -8386

Chapter V

2nd Saturday

Eat at 9:00 am/Meet at 10:00 am, So. Honda
1394 Workman Rd., Chattanooga, TN

CD Corliss Cooper 423-800-1515

Chapter Y
3rd Saturday

Eat at 9:00 am / Meet at 10:00 am, Trinity United
Methodist Church 2303 Jones Blvd Murfreesboro, TN

CD Wesley and Cindy Neal, 615-668-4448

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Golden Corral
22811 Wilma Rudolph Blvd , Clarksville, TN
CD Cindy Bidwell, 731-642-0415

Chapter T

4th Saturday

Eat at 9 am and meet at 10 am

Golden Corral 6612 Clinton Hwy, Knoxville, TN 37912
CD Lee Ann and Wilburn Hayes, 865-497-2945

Chapter W2

3rd Saturday

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm, Perkins Restaurant
1340 S. Germantown Pkwy, Memphis, TN

CD Ivan & Leesa Coburn, 870-514-8622

Chapter Z

2nd Saturday
Eat at 5:30 pm/Meet at 6:30 pm, Shoneys,

2225 Carmack Blvd., Columbia, TN
CD Charlie & Pam Huffman, 931-215-1650

Be sure to check the District Website (www.gwrratn.org) for any gathering changes.
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Tennessee District Calendar 2020

8 [Spring Forward
19-21 [Florida District Rally - 41st Annual Florida District Gathering of the Wings
Hilton Hotel and Resort, Altamonte Springs Florida
28 |Horizon Workshop. Trinity United Methodist Church 2303 Jones Blvd Murfreesboro TN
Please contact David Hill to register at 615-300-2977 or tnwingrider@me.com

District ARC/TRC Class in Gallatin.
It will be a range only class. Registration form on GroupWorks.
12 |Easter
16—18, [36th Annual SC District Rally “Sweet Dreams....and Nightmares!!!” Best Western
Plus University Inn & Conference Center of Clemson 1310 Tiger Boulevard, Clemson,
South Carolina 29631 Higgins, SC District Director
Information at: https://sites.google.com/view/gwrrascweb/home
30 & [Tennessee District 38th Annual Spring Fling - Hillbilly Hoe Down.
May 1 |Evergreen Smoky Mountain Lodge and Convention Center 4010 Parkway
& 2 |Pigeon Forge, TN. Information at http://www.gwrratn.org/

District ARC/TRC course in Maryville.
Registration form on GroupWorks

11-14

Memorial Day

Arkansas District Rally. Ozark Mountain Memories at the White County Fair
grounds in Searcy, Arkansas

Information at argwrra.org
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Tennessee District Calendar 2020

\ ' WEM§ 42 Springfield Expo Center in Springfield, Missouri
W DING

4th of July

July 16,
17 and

13-15

WYV District Rally — Let’s Roll, It’s a Party Summersville Conference Center in
Summersville, WV

KY Blast District Convention at the American Legion Post 34. 725 West Broadway
Street Lawrenceburg, Kentucky
Information at https://www.gwrraky.com/

ings Over The Smokies - Honor Our Heroes Haywood County Fairground at 758
Crabtree Road, Waynesville NC 28785

Information on ncgwrra.org website.

Alabama District Rally - Monster Mash LakePoint Lodge in Eufaula Alabama

8-10

GA District 2nd Annual "Come Ride With Us" River Vista Resort and Campground
in Dillard, GA

Information at http://gwrra-ga.com/2020_GA_Rally.html




HOST HOTEL
Evergreen Smoky Mountain Lodge and Convention Center

4010 Parkway

For Reservations Call 265453-1823 or

Rates Start at $88.00 / night Wed thru Sat.
Be sure to mention GWRRA to get the special rate.
This is the Host Hotel and the location
for the vendors and all activities to include
the Talent Show and Closing

Additional Host Hotels
The following hotels are each part of
SMOKY MOUNTAIN RESORTS
Reservations for any one of them can be made by calling
their résérvation céntér at 1 -800-525-39119.

TN District News

COUNTRY CASCADES
204 Sharon Drive
Rates starting at $95.00 per night

CREEESTONE INN
4034 River Rpad S.
Rates starting at $828.00 per night

Be sure to mention GWRRA to get the special rate.
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Tennessee District

“Spring Fling”
April 30 May 1&2., 2020
Pigeon Forge, TN
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Registration Please Print Clearly

Rider State Chapter
GWRRA & Exp. Date Age
Posrtign I5 thus your first TN District Rally? ¥ N

Circle all that apply: Male Ferale 1UP 2UP Bike Trike Sidecar Other

Co=-Ruder Shate Chapter
GWRRA @ Exp. Date Age
Position Is this your first TH Disirigt Rally? ¥ N

Circle all that apply: Male Female TUP 2UP Bike Trike Sidecar Other

Shrggt
Crty State Zip
Flgng Erarl

Prstanse B Rally (ore way)

Liability Release
All Registrants Must Sign
We agree to hold harmigs GWRRA, the co-sponsoring organzation,
and any property owners for any loss or injury o self or property by
any Feason by participating in this rally

Signature Pate.

Signature. Pate.

Thiuit ba pre-reginbered for Mapber's Breakfaot tekets will not be pold om-grte
#= 1 Grasd Pripe wickee fncluded with Pre-Regittration

Pay pass will be available om site for $1.5.00 Pér Day.

Note: All refunds are subject to 515 handling fee. Mo refunds after April 15,

00, withouwt the District Direcior's approvail.

Early Bird Dgadling Margh &, 2030
- Early Bird prize i5 §100.00 by DRAWING -=
First trand Prize f $1,.000.00 sgepnd Grand Prize 5 $500.00
All Pre-registration Forms must be recgved by
April 1, 2020

All Rull registrations will increase by $5.00 after April 10. 2020

GWRRA Members 2o x =4
Life Merbers $25 x =4
Nen-Members 35 x =4
13-15 Year Olds f10x = 4
12 Years Old and under FREE with a paying Adult
Master's Dreakfait $15x =i

Grand Prize Tickets™ 31 ga or & for $5.00 % =

Registratipn tofal 2
Shirt Ordgrs

SS Tee S, M, L, XL = $16 / 2XL & up - §19
Cizg Quantity Arpunt §
Size Quantity Argunt §
LS Tie S, M, L ML - $20 7 XL & up- §23
Cizg Quantity Amguns §
Cizg Quantity Argunt §
H..whﬁi mxluh..xﬁl.u.ﬂﬂhhh.r#t.ﬂlnud
Gize Quantity Amgunt §
Size Quantity Amgunt §

Shirt Total #
After closing Dinngr Show §39.50 X ug

Soul of Maotown
The Grand Majestic Theater

2330 Parkway, Pigeca Forge TH
Thee show is after Chosing Satwrday 815 PR Thers will be an all you can sat bufiet

before the show Bt 715 PM. Coit il 559.50 per perton.
iou must Fresnegister on this registration. Tickets will be in your packets.

Grand Total +_____
Please make pagment to TN GWRRA

Bob Mack
1470 Rivgr Road
Kingston, TH 37763



